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What's New

This has been an amazing week at Lodi Academy! Monday was snow day with a group of 
students going tubing and sledding and another group of students going skiing and 
snowboarding at Bear Valley. It was so much fun to get out on the snow! 

Tuesday was picture day for all students and staff. We have a great looking group here at Lodi 
Academy! On a person note, I got to wear a tuxedo and a suit at school for two different pictures! 
I don’t always dress up that much, but it was fun. 

Wednesday we had 29 visitors spend the afternoon with us for Academy Day. Student 
Association did an awesome job with the Titan Games for teams that integrated our visitors with 
our current students. We really appreciated our guests and look forward to a robust freshmen 
class next school year. We know students have choices and we hope that all of them choose Lodi 
Academy for high school. 

Thursday the 10th grade class went on a field trip to Locke, CA a historic Chinese community 
on the delta. More on that below.

As we close this week, here are somethings to look forward to: Sabbath, February 12 is 
campus church led by our Campus Ministries team. This launches our student week of prayer 
next week (February 14-18). The theme is Fruits of the Spirit. Student leaders have been working 
hard preparing chapel programs. Please pray for our students to have an experience with Jesus 
this week that will deepen their relationship with Him.

ACADEMY DAY GAMES
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CLASSROOM  SPOTLIGHT  

- MARTIN LUTHER

 

“ I  KNOW  NOT  THE  WAY  GOD  LEADS

ME ,  BUT  WELL  DO  I  KNOW  MY

GUIDE ."

Mr. Surridge takes his sophomore world literature class to the 
Chinese town of Locke in the Sacramento River Delta. They learned 
the history of Chinese immigrant labor in California, including in 
agriculture and levee construction. They also practiced Chinese 
calligraphy, simulated building their own town in a strategy game, 
competed in a scavenger hunt, drank steaming-hot green tea, 
explored ruins, and shopped at Mr. Clarence Chu’s souvenir store. 
Mr. Chu, a native of Hong Kong, is a board member for the Locke 
Foundation, and has been welcoming Mr. Surridge’s students to the 
historic town for five years.

SOPHOMORES VISIT 

THE CHINESE TOWN OF LOCKE, CA



BEAR VALLEY 

ADVENTURE 

BEAR VALLEY 
SKI RESORT 

JADON DUBE

LAUREN PAYNE
MR. LEMOS

MR. JOHNSON

MADIE

LEILANI

LISSI NARVAEZ

CALEB ASMARE

MR. BRASSINGTON 

JULISSA 

KALEB NEVIS 

ANDREW KANAS 






